
SALISBURY AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMISSION  

SPECIAL MEETING  

JANUARY 27, 2021 7:30 – 9:30PM (VIA ZOOM) 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:32pm.  Present:  Jennifer Kronholm Clark, Mary Close 
Oppenheimer, Jim Dresser, Pom Shillingford, Ethan Watt and Pat Hackett 

J. Kronholm Clark, Chairman, explained how the meeting would be run, with participants submitting 
questions using the chat function during the question & answer period.  Comments would be limited to3 
minutes per person, to accommodate the large number of attendees.  She also explained that this was 
an informational meeting, not a public hearing. 

 

1) Salisbury Affordable Housing Plan – a presentation 
M. Close Oppenheimer began the presentation with a brief explanation of the new 2019 
Planning & Zoning regulations with regard to housing.  She described the May, 2018 Salisbury 
Affordable Housing Plan, including goals and facts.  The plan is on the Town website.  She 
stopped her presentation at that point. 
 
J. Kronholm Clark explained that the 100 participant limit on regular Zoom meetings had been 
reached.  There was discussion about trying to continue the meeting on a new Zoom link 
provided by M. Close Oppenheimer.  The new link was immediately displayed on the screen, 
posted to the SAHC Facebook page and emailed to some who had phoned into the meeting.  
However, the number of participants exceeded the limit on the new link also.  After many 
comments, the consensus was to re-schedule the entire meeting to Thursday, February 4, 2021 
at 7:30pm.  The agenda, with the Zoom link, will be posted on the Town website, 
www.salisburyct.us and on the SAHC Facebook page.  The Lakeville Journal will be notified. 
 
The meeting was ended at 8:14pm. 
 
 
       
 
  


